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Attendance for the Week Beginning 31.10.22 

Y5C 98% Expected attendance 

Y6Ke 97% Expected attendance 

Y2M, Y2F 96% Expected attendance 

Y6Ki, Y4H 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5D 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3K 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1C 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y3M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec M 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec P Rec M Y1C Y1 D Y2F Y2 M 

Zachary Jack Riley  Flossie Sienna Abby Autumn 

Lydia Aiyla Hetty Elise Hayden Serena Samuel 

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6 Ki 

Ronnie F Martha Wisdom Charlie Max Abigail Lewis 

Mathews Ronnie P Ben Charley Amelia Hannah Leo 

Children in Need 

Today we supported Children in Need  

Day. It was great to see children taking  

part and learning about the reasons  

behind the big event. 
 

Thank you to those of you who were able  

to contribute to the charity. I will let you know the 

total amount from your donations next week. 

Diary Dates  

• 25.11.22 – Coffee Morning 

• 08.12.22 – Rec to Y6 Flu Spray 

• 12.12.22 – KS1 Performance 

• 13.12.22- Reception Performance 

• 13.12.22 – Nursery Performance 

• 14.12.22 – Christmas Dinner Day 

• 15.12.22 – Y3 and 4 Christmas Performance 

• 16.12.22 – Y5 and 6 Christmas Performance 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

 

 

 

 

Jiggle and Wiggle 

We are really excited to have Jiggle and  

Wiggle starting again. If you have a baby  

or toddler who loves music and signing,  

you are welcome to join us on a Friday morning at 9:30 

am.  
 

 

Coffee Morning 

Next Friday, Mrs. Denovan will be 

hosting a coffee morning from 9am. 

She would love you to come along for 

a tea/coffee and a piece of cake. We 

don’t need any contributions, just your 

company.  

 World Cup 

The 2022 World Cup is finally here and  

England kick things off against Iran in  

the Group B opener on Monday. As  

this is in the afternoon during school, we will be having 

the game play in each classroom so that the children 

who are interested can watch. 

 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Our children have been  

amazing in demonstrating  

their knowledge of what  

constitutes a bully, why children bully and 

also who they can go to or what they can 

do if they or a friend is being bullied.  

 

We highlighted to our children that 

working to help prevent bullying happens 

all year and reiterated the importance of 

being safe online and speaking out to a 

trusted adult. For more information, follow 

this link. 
https://www.kidscape.org.uk/resources-and-

campaigns/friendship-friday-anti-bullying-week-

2022/ 
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